
       01844 217676

Festive Delivery Information 
As we approach the festive season, we’re dedicated to 
ensuring that your requirements are well taken care of 
during this time. Please find the key dates for our Christmas 
to New Year operations outlined below.

Please note there is no service of any kind on 25th or 26th 
December, or 1st January. Normal service will resume on 
Tuesday 2nd January 2025. 

Dates for last guaranteed deliveries
Normal orders will be taken up to mid-day on 24th December but expected delivery date will be Tuesday 2nd January 2025 
stock/carrier permitting, unless sent on a sameday.

UK Deliveries
From Haddenham

Normal boxed items: Leave Haddenham on Friday 20th December for delivery on the Monday 23rd December.
Pallets: Leave Haddenham on Monday 16th December for delivery on the  17th/18th December.
Same days: Leave Haddenham on Monday 23rd December.

IRE Deliveries
From Carrick for Northern Ireland

Normal boxed items: Leave Carrick on Thursday 19th December for delivery on the 20th/23rd December.
Pallets: Leave Carrick on Monday 16th December for delivery before the 23rd December.
Same days: Leave Carrick on Friday 20th December. 

From Irish Warehouse to Southern Ireland

Normal boxed items: Leave Carrick on Friday 20th December for delivery on the Monday 23rd December.
Pallets: Leave Carrick on Monday 16th December for delivery before the 23rd December.
Same days: Leave Carrick on Monday 23rd December.

Urgent from suppliers
Parcels: Leave supplier on Tuesday 17th December for delivery around the 19th/20th December.
Pallets: Leave supplier on Monday 2nd December for delivery before 23rd December.

Emergency Out-of-hours Spare Parts Service
Emergency out of hours service via Taxi from Haddenham will run on the 27th, 28th, 29th, 30th and 31st December between the 
times of 8.00 am to 6.00pm only, all at out of hours rates.

Normal service will resume on Tuesday 2nd January 2025.        01844 217676


